
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

ARNHEM HIGHWAY/FREDS PASS 
ROAD INTERSECTION
New speed limit reduction during peak 
hour traffic, as of Friday 22 August 
In the interest of public safety, the current speed limit of 
80km/h will be reduced to 60km/h on weekdays between 
the hours of 6:30am - 9:00am and 2:30pm - 6:00pm as of 
Friday 22 August 2014.
The new speed reduction will be in place 500m either side 
of the Freds Pass Road/Arnhem Highway intersection.
New variable speed limit signs will be in place to remind 
motorists about the change.
For further information contact:
Aftab Abro
Manager of Traffic, Department of Transport
Phone: 8924 7121 or email: road.network@nt.gov.au w
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